
From: Debra Rufener  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2011 8:16 PM 
To: Nancy Batchelder 
Subject: task force for transient rentals 
Dear Council, 
The meeting today was very informative and I thought the mayor did an excellent job explaining the council's position 
on the subject of transient rental 'stuff'. I would like to submit my name for consideration to this task force that you are 
forming in order to get some ideas and solutions to the controversy.  
My husband and I happen to be the owners of one of the larger houses on the east side of the hwy; 562 101 S. right 
across from the south end of beach access road. I'm confident that the 'Greater Yachats Vacation Rental Assoc.' that is 
forming will probably be the best solution to complaints and community concerns and certainly will be an excellent 
policing agent as they have much to lose if they don't step up to the plate.  
As an owner I would like to step up to the plate and help to be a part of the solution. Since we plan to live in Yachats in 
the not to distant future and have been coming to town since 1975 it behooves us to help in the efforts of this important 
group. 
You can reach me through my email at debra.rufener@gmail.com or my phone 541 390-8256. 
 
yours truly, 
Debra Rufener 
debra.rufener@gmail.com 
 
A great many things can be resolved with kindness, even more with laughter, but there are some things that just require 
cake. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


